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Erratum

In the June 2005 issue of the Journal, in the article en-
titled “Heterozygous Mutations of OTX2 Cause Severe
Ocular Malformations,” by Ragge et al. (76:1008–1022),
incorrect affiliations were given for two of the authors.

J. Richard O. Collin is at Moorfields Eye Hospital in
London, and Alison Salt is at Moorfields Eye Hospital
and Great Ormond Street Children’s Hospital, also in
London. The authors regret these errors.
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